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United Way Upgrades Prescription Discount Cards 

LAPORTE COUNTY, INDIANA--- FamilyWize, which has been helping United Way communities 

save on their prescription medications since 2008, is officially combining their brand with 

SingleCare, a national leader in prescription savings cards. As the transition from FamilyWize to 

SingleCare begins, they still look forward to continuing to partner with over 800 local United 

Ways, United Way Worldwide, American Heart Association, Mental Health America, and many 

other organizations that work to help our communities.  

SingleCare works directly with pharmacies to negotiate up to 80% off prescription prices and 

pass these savings onto their members, free of charge. There is no registration or eligibility 

requirements and can be used right away. This prescription drug card works whether you’re 

insured or uninsured.  

Here are some benefits to the card: 

 

 40 most-purchased prescription medications at $10 or less 

 Members get an extra $5 in bonus just for signing up 

 Free for everyone-similar to a coupon 

 Reduces cost 

 No registration or eligibility requirements 

 Covers FDA approved prescription medications 

 Saves up to 80% on prescriptions 

 Accepted at major chain pharmacies nationwide 

 

If you are interested in the SingleCare prescription card please visit 

https://www.unitedwaylpc.org/singlecare or download the Mobile App on iOS & Android 

stores. 
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